COMBERTON TWINNING ASSOCIATION

Minutes of the 9th Annual General meeting held on Tuesday 19th May 2009 in the Village Hall

Committee members present

Peter Mitton (Chairman) Ursula Patmore

Dorothy Morison (Treasurer)

Brian McCabe

Members present

Jane WinneyIvan and Brenda BrownRoger and Val LivermorePaul and Margaret Hardy

Betty Cole Sally Maynard

Jean and Amanda Bacon Andrew and Paula Hollick

Brian Cook Colin Morison

Liz and Amy Bland

1.Apologies for absence

Chris Westgarth Dennis and Shirley O'Mulloy
Steve and Ann Webb Malcolm and Nerys Wright
Derek and Mary Catlin Charles Chambers and Jane Reed

Stephen and Pauline Grounds

Tony and Isabel Tate

Sandra Hyde

Andrea Tait

Ken and Mavis Jackson

Tony and Barbara Cox

Margaret Cook

2 Minutes of the A.G.M held on Friday 2nd May 2008

The minutes were accepted as a true record and approved by all members present.

3 Matters arising

The new Salle de Fete in Le Vaudreuil will now not be officially opened until November. Betty Cole has kindly agreed to paint a picture of our village pond, and this will be presented to Le Vaudreuil in due course, to hang in the new building.

4 Chairman's report

A copy of this is attached

5 Treasurer's report

A copy of this report is attached, and accounts to the 31st December 2008 were circulated, having been audited by Terry Coad.

6 Election of Officers

Malcolm Wright and Sandra Hyde had decided to step down from the Committee, and both were thanked fro their contribution, especially Malcolm who founded the Association, and had worked tirelessly for ten years.

Brenda Brown was elected to the committee, taking the number of members to seven, as stated in the Constitution.

Jane Winney thanked the Committee for all their hard work throughout the year.

7 Fund raising/Social

It was felt that the present level of social activity was about right.

Events arranged are;

July 2nd Summer Dinner at the Royal Cambridge Hotel

July 15th Barbeque at 60 West Street

November 15th Annual Quiz

8 Any other business

Jane Winney offered support in any presentations that may be given , in trying to obtain a twinning partner for Poses.

Florence Thereze has requested assistance to find a host for Sophie when she is here in early July. Amy Bland told the meeting about her stay in Le Vaudreuil during June last year, which included participating in the Fete de Musique.

9 date of 2010 AGM

This will be in May!

Barbara Mitton

(Stand in/temporary Secretary)